No-EDN-HE(14)-1/2019-VC
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

-t

Dated: Shimla-171001 the 1%  January, 2023
To

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: Regarding Video Conferencing Meeting held on 18/01/2023 at 2:30 PM with

Worthy Secretary (Edu.) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh.
Memo,

This is with reference to the video conference meeting held on 18/01/2023 at
2:30 PM with Worthy Secretary (Edu.) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh regarding proposed Day
Boarding Schools.

In this context it has been observed that during VC, the quality of sound and
videos was not up to the mark.

Therefore, you are hereby directed to take appropriate measures for the
repair and maintenance of faulty hardware of VC room if any and proper Internet connectivity
to ensure  the quality of sound and videos. You are further directed that Virtual meetings
should be attended from the VC Room only.

Jt. Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
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